
 

June 7, 2022 

 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District has 

scheduled a virtual special school board meeting on Thursday, June 9, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.  

 

The meeting may be viewed live at https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/dc2d92f7-ee64-

46c3-a143-c37cd05b6cca. The meeting also will be available for viewing as of Friday, June 10, 

on KUSD’s YouTube channel and replayed on Channel 20. 

 

Below is the purpose and agenda for this meeting

https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/dc2d92f7-ee64-46c3-a143-c37cd05b6cca
https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/dc2d92f7-ee64-46c3-a143-c37cd05b6cca
https://forms.gle/wM1jYcoswsVJpMHX6

